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Question:  

Since 18 November 2013 has any advice been received from the Attorney-General’s 

Department on the handling of Freedom of Information requests? If so, please provide details 

of (a) the date (b) the source (c) the subject of the advice and (d) a copy of the written advice. 

 

 

Answer: 

No. OIGIS is exempt from Freedom of Information requests. 

 

 


